Peninsula Community Planning Board
1220 Rosecrans Street PMB 549

San Diego, CA 92106
pcpbsd@gmail.com

Date: July 1, 2021

TO: Todd Gloria, Mayor San Diego, MayorToddGloria@sandiego.gov
Dr. Jennifer Campbell, District 2 Councilmember, JenniferCampbell@sandiego.gov
Mara Elliott, City Attorney, cityattorney@sandiego.gov

RE: PCPB Bylaws Amendment to add Environmental Subcommittee

Pursuant to Article Il, Section 7 of our Bylaws, at our June 17, 2021 Board Meeting, the Peninsula
Community Planning Board (PCPB) voted unanimously 13-0 to amend the PCPB Bylaws to add an
Environmental Subcommittee as a permanent standing Subcommittee.

Given the important environmental issues currently facing our Point Loma community, we feel it is
important to have a standing Subcommittee to address these issues. Accordingly, we seek to amend
Article VI, Section 2(b) to add the Environmental Subcommittee as a standing Subcommittee of the
PCPB.

Pursuant to Article Il, Section 7 of the PCPB Bylaws, we are sending this Proposed Bylaws Amendment
to the Mayor and City Attorney for review and approval before it goes into effect. Once you have had
an opportunity to review this PCPB Bylaws Amendment, please let me know if it meets with your
approval.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at fkosmo@wilsonturerkosmo.com. Thanks.

Sincerely,
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Frederick Kosmo,
PCPB-Chair
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